
 
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

 
COMES NOW Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri and provides notice that 

the May 5, 2016, meeting with Chairman Daniel Hall has been cancelled.   

 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
  
 
/s/ Wendy K. Tatro 
Wendy K. Tatro, #60261 
Director and Assistant General Counsel 
1901 Chouteau Avenue, MC 1310 
P.O. Box 66149 
St. Louis, MO 63166-6149 
(314) 554-3484 (phone) 
(314) 554-4014 (facsimile) 
amerenmoservice@ameren.com 
 
ATTORNEY FOR UNION ELECTRIC COMPANY 
d/b/a AMEREN MISSOURI 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

The undersigned certifies that a true and correct copy of the foregoing document was sent 

by electronic transmission, facsimile, U.S. Mail or e-mail to all parties of record in all of its 

contested cases pending before the Missouri Public Service Commission on this 5TH day of May, 

2016. 

/s/ Wendy K Tatro   
Wendy K. Tatro 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


